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5th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Students 
 
Summer 2023 Examination Results 
 
Your examination results will be available for you to collect on Thursday 24th August 2023.  Please 
collect them in person from the School Hall between 8:30am and 10:30am. If you are unable to collect 
them in person you can identify a nominated adult to collect them on your behalf. If you need a 
nominated adult to collect your results, please complete this Google form so that we have their details: 
 
https://forms.gle/5HvC9NTAhrQ7HfB18 - you will need to be signed into your Arden Google account 
to access this. 
 
Please note - the nominated adult MUST bring photographic ID or we will be unable to hand 
over your results  (this measure must be in place to comply with GDPR regulations). 
 
If there is no one available for you to nominate, your results will be available to you via Edulink on 
Friday 25th August. We are unable to post the statement of results. You will need to arrange to come 
into school at a later date to collect these as you may need to provide them to a college or employer 
as evidence of your results.  
 
Certificates arrive at school during the Autumn term. We will send further details about ‘Certificate 
Evening’ and collection of certificates after September 2023.  
 
Your results will be issued as a grade result for each subject. Help will be available in school on results 
day. More information regarding our post results service and support will be provided in the letter that 
is issued along with examination results at the time of collection.  
 
Sixth Form Enrolment 
For students who are wishing to join Arden Sixth Form, please note that enrolment will take place 
remotely on Thursday 24th August.  An online form will be emailed to applicants which will go live 
from 9am on Thursday 24th August and will close at 2pm that day.  The email will also contain further 
guidance on the process.   
 
Please note that our enrolment is not on a ‘first come, first served’ basis; applications are considered 
against our published admissions criteria which is available on the website.   All applicants have 
already been sent an email, during the week commencing 3rd July, from the Sixth Form team with 
further information and important pre-enrolment actions. If you have not received this, please contact 
the Sixth Form - sixthform@arden.solihull.sch.uk 
 
We wish all our students our very best wishes for their exam results and hope that they make the most 
of the next few weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Warwood 
Associate Headteacher 
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